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March 4, 2024 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Mr. Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary of the Commission 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop, SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: Docket No. UT-____ Cancellation of Registration as a Competitive Telecommunications 
Company 

Dear Mr. Killip, 

Starlink Services, LLC (“Starlink”) was granted a certificate as a competitive 
telecommunications company (“CLEC”) by the Washington Utilities and Transportation 
Commission on March 1, 2021 (Docket No. UT-210058). As referenced in its initial application, 
Starlink Services applied for this certificate together with designation as an Eligible 
Telecommunications Carrier (“ETC”) as a requirement of its winning bids in the Federal 
Communications Commission’s (“FCC”) Rural Digital Opportunity Fund (“RDOF”) auction, 
and the scope was limited to the specific census blocks in which Starlink Services was to receive 
RDOF support. Starlink was denied RDOF support, and recently filed a letter requesting to 
relinquish its ETC designation. Starlink hereby additionally requests cancellation of its 
registration as a CLEC in the state of Washington.  

Respectfully Submitted, 

/s/ Cassandra Heyne 
Cassandra Heyne, Regulatory Compliance Analyst 

Cc:  Sean Bennett, Acting Telecommunications Section Manager 

Tim Zawislak, Senior Regulatory Analyst 

Jonathon Church, Regulatory Analyst 
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Cancellation of Registration 

REQUEST FOR CANCELLATION OF REGISTRATION 

TO: Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
Attention: Telecommunications Section  
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
(Fax) 360-586-1150 

Docket UT- ______________ 
(Commission Use Only) 

The undersigned, Cassandra Heyne, Regulatory Compliance Analyst does hereby 
(Issuing Agent/Officer of Company)  

request cancellation of Starlink Services, LLC registration 
(Registered Company Name) 

to operate as a telecommunications company doing business in the state of Washington. 

Please include the following information: 

Unified Business Identification (UBI) Number: 604694547 

Company Contact Person: Cassandra Heyne 

Contact Telephone Number: 1-202-649-2696 (StarlinkRegulatory@Spacex.com)

The undersigned certify that they have no existing customers and no outstanding prepaid calling services. 

I understand that this request is not effective until acknowledged upon by the Commission. 

Signature: __________________________ 

Date: March 4, 2024______________ 
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